MEMORANDUM em o 5D

12/31/2024

The City of
OKLAHOMA CITY

TO: Mayor and City Council

FROM: Craig Freeman, City Manager

Surveyor's Certificate and Correction of Plat for The Enclave at Hefner Crossing, south of East
Hefner Road and west of North Kelley Avenue. Ward 7.

Background:
The final plat of The Enclave at Hefner Crossing was filed with Oklahoma County, Oklahoma, on
May 29, 2024.

It has been discovered that the final plat of The Enclave at Hefner Crossing contains a scrivener’s
error related to a bearing and distance associated with a lot line for lot 11, Block 2.

This document corrects this error.

Review:
Planning Department

Recommendation: Surveyor's Certificate and Correction of Plat be accepted.




